
  behold 0991 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  behold 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- {behold}, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  beware 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, {beware}, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  beware 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, {beware}, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  heed 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take {heed}. Compare 3700.[ql

  lie 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, {lie}, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  look 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, {look} (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  on 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look ({on},
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  perceive 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), {perceive}, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  regard 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, {regard}, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  see 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, {see}, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  sight 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, {sight}, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  take 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
to), perceive, regard, see, sight, {take} heed. Compare 3700.[ql

  to 0991 # blepo {blep'-o}; a primary verb; to look at
(literally or figuratively): -- behold, beware, lie, look (on,
{to}), perceive, regard, see, sight, take heed. Compare 3700.[ql
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